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Dear Co-Chairs Gorseck and McLain, Vice Chairs Boquist and Boshart Davis, 

Members of the Committee, 

 

I support HB 3248 as it allows farmers and ranchers to utilize ATVs and UTVs to 

legally travel on the public roads to go from one pasture or field, to another. Many 

farms and ranches are split up by public roads and by having the ability to utilize what 

is already an important piece of farm equipment in the field to also travel to other 

parcels split up by these roads makes it more multipurpose and efficient, helping 

farmers to keep their cost under control. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 


